HAGUE TOWN BOARD SPECIAL MEETING
March 7, 2019
The Special meeting of the Hague town board was held Thursday March 7, 2019 at The
Hague community center at 6:00pm with the following members present:

Present:  Supervisor Frasier
J. Patchett
J.Bast
S. Ramant
Absent: M. Fitzgerald Il

The workshop was called to order at 6pm with a motion by Jack Bast, seconded by Josh
Patchett. All voted aye. Motion carried.

Tracey Clothier with the LA Group was present to discuss a proposal they had presented
for a Park Improvements Master Plan for The Hague Town Park. She went into detail
about various aspects of what we want to do at the park and what her group would be
doing for us. She then explained the Local Waterfront Revitalization Plan through DOS.
John Wimbush, from DOS, had suggested to Tracey that she should encourage the town
to look into a LWRP. We could get CFA funding which would be a 75%- 25% grant.

The town would pay 25 %. This year we would come up with the Park Master Plan, and
apply in July for the LWRP. We would know in December of 2019 if we receive the grant.
It is usually a year before the state has a contract in place, so it would be 2020 before
we have a contract. We would probably be looking at 2022 before any construction is
started. So this would not be a rush project. We have plenty of time to come up with
what we would like to see at the park and budget accordingly for our 25%.

On motion by Steve Ramant, seconded by Jack Bast. IT IS RESOLVED, to adjourn the
town board meeting at 6:50PM. All vote aye. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Edna Frasier
Acting Town Clerk
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